
2025 Legacy Boys Soccer Community Service Project 

 
BPS encourages school teams and organizations to participate in a community service project. 
This year, the Legacy Boys Soccer team will give back at Papa’s Pumpkin Patch on Saturday, 
September 27. 
 
This is a great opportunity to interact with the community and represent Legacy High School 
and our Sabers Soccer program! All players are encouraged and expected to participate in this 
event. Four parent volunteers will be needed each shift. 
 
Shifts are 11:15-3:30 and 2:45-7:00 pm. 
 
Sling Shots (3 volunteers each shift) 
Pedal Carts (4 volunteers each shift) 
Barnyard Basketball (2 volunteers each shift) 
Bowling (4 volunteers each shift) 
Mini Golf (2 volunteers each shift) 
Floaters (2 volunteers each shift) 
 
Sign up for your shift with the SignUpGenius link. 
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A4FA4AF2AA5FBC34-57619056-papas 
 
Be sure to honor the commitment of your sign up. The success of the Papa’s Pumpkin Patch 
depends on volunteers! If you’re unable to attend the day of the event, please find a 
replacement. 
 
Volunteer parking is behind the trailer on the right as you come down the driveway. 
When the volunteers arrive, check in with Teresa under the big red Morton building.  
 
Let’s show our Sabers pride at Papa’s Pumpkin Patch! 
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